
 

 

    

Committee Members: 
Chase, Rick – Chair 
Ogden, Jennifer 
Ugaldea, Matt 
Cash, Kevin 
Anderson, Bob - Alternate 

  

 
 
Due to the holiday, the special meeting of the City of Spokane Park Board Urban Forestry Tree 
Committee scheduled for Tuesday, December 31, 2019, is CANCELLED. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting is February 4, 2020, at John A. Finch Arboretum’s Willow 
Room in the Woodland Center. 
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